
The monthly meeting of the Shamokin Area School District Safety Committee was held on October 15th, 2015, at 2:15 PM in the Caf Track Meeting room. 

The meeting was called to order by Dave Petrovich .
A motion was made by Tanya Lilley and seconded by Marie to approve the September minutes.  Motion approved by unanimous vote. 

Old Business 
1. Dismissal at the front of the high school still needs to be monitored. 

New Business

Certificate of elevator needs to be updated
Bus drivers share the awareness of numerous incidents across the district wherein the laws are not being abided. 

Safety Tip of the Month – Dave Petrovich


Make sure one has the right person for the right job; qualifications are important and critical 

Member Concerns/suggestions on safety/health concerns: working on exterior walkway and roadway lighting and that has improved. Foot candles are much brighter. 
Next Meeting will be on November 19th, 2015, at 2:15 PM. in boardroom.

 Motion made to adjourn the meeting by Marie and seconded by Tanya; motion carried unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 2:30 P.M.   
Respectfully submitted:

Ruby M. Michetti
Shamokin Area School District Safety Committee

